Harewood Primary School



Telephone: 01642 355425
Headteacher ~ J Conway / C Heywood
Deputy Headteacher ~ K Dawson

TS177JJ

(e-mail: harewood@sbcschools.org.uk website: www.harewoodprimary.org.uk)

Dear Parent/Carer,

Remote Learning Nursery, Reception and Year One

If your child has to self-isolate due to COVID-19 we will provide remote learning for them using Seesaw. If the rest of their class are attending school they can access some tasks using Seesaw, this enables the children to send their work to the teacher who can then provide some feedback. School will provide them with a work pack with the necessary books, workbooks and writing equipment.

Your child has been given their username and password – teachers will be setting tasks (assignments) for your child to complete to familiarise themselves with the platform at home as well as using it within their classroom.

If your child has to self-isolate as their whole bubble is at home we will also use Seesaw. Teachers will provide a daily timetable of activities, which will include some activities on Seesaw. The timetables will be emailed to you if necessary but all this information is on our school website under Remote Learning along with a parent's guide to Seesaw and a guide for how to support home learning at home, including a code of conduct.

If you have any queries about this, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Caroline Heywood/Jackie Conway